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Ottara, April 7, 1909.

sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your com-

munication of the 20th ultimo, in regard to the land

applied for on the Long Lake Indian Reserve, and in reply

to say that, in connection with the roadway across this

property, a communication has recently been received

from Mr. Superintendent Verell, in which he states that

the roadway was gasetted, but that the Non. the Minister

of Public Works has under consideration the advisablity

ofkencelling this roadmey and having another suver

made for a new location.

It would appear desirable, before issue of

grant in this case, to have the question of roadway

defientely decided, and I have to ask you to kindly

take the matter up with Mr. Superintendent Vorell and

furnish the Department with a correct description by

motes and bounde of the road to be reserved.

Your obedient Servant,

Lomh

Secretary.

Esq..

Vernon, B. C.

Aufgenommen von ihrer könte sein.
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